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SAFE Notice 2020 

Number: 2-4634 

Maitland 

Upgrade of 416 Points 

To be read in conjunction with Train Alteration Advice (TAA) No 0046-2020 

General  

Commencing at 0600 hours on Tuesday 22nd of September 2020 to 2030 hours 

Thursday 24th of September 2020, or until the works are completed, the following 

infrastructure upgrading works will be undertaken at Maitland. 

The existing 416 points crossover from the Down Main to the Up Main and associated 

equipment will be booked out of use and permanently removed. A new 416 points 

swingnose crossover will be installed and booked into use, as detailed below:  

• 416A Points will be located at 193.303km (Up Main) 
• 416B Swingnose crossing will be located at 193.332km (Up Main) 
• 416C Swingnose crossing will be installed at 193.339km (Down Main) 
• 416D Points will be located at 193.368km (Down Main) 
• A new four key EOL will be installed on the existing MD248 Location 

(193.427km). 

Testing of the signalling infrastructure at Maitland will involve route setting activities, 

signal aspect testing and point movements. 

 

 

Amendments to Network Information Book: 

Lower Hunter Sandgate (inc.) to Allandale (exc.) Telarah & Bloomfield Branch 
Line (inc.) OGW-30-15 

1.5.1 Motorised Point Machines 

Maitland / Farley 

Insert: No 416 Points. 

2.13 Telarah 

NIB-T0392.VSD will be updated in accordance with Maitland Drivers Diagram, 
attached to this SAFE Notice.  
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Safeworking Arrangements: 

All work must be carried out as per the appropriate ARTC Network Rules and 

Procedures.  

An infrastructure Booking Advice (ANRF 003) must be compiled as per ANWT 312 

and ANPR 704 to book out of use and back into of use, commission and permanently 

remove infrastructure.  

SAFE Notice recipients must ensure this SAFE Notice is circulated to and 

understood by all personnel affected by, or needing to know, its content.  

SAFE Notices must be issued to all affected Competent Workers.  

Competent Workers who receive a SAFE Notice must follow the requirements in 

the SAFE Notice. 

Dragana Stojanoska - Project Engineer - 0447 023 451 

Rod Rowlands - Commissioning Engineer (John Holland) - 0412 520 784 

 

14 September 2020 

Approved by Delivery Support Manager Hunter Valley 

ARTC 

FOR THE INFORMATION OF ALL COMPETENT WORKERS AND USERS OF 

THE ARTC NETWORK 
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